Redmon, Shelia - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

From: Marshall, Kim - HCH, Principal

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 4:36 PM

To: Redmon, Shelia - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
Subject: RE: hcs: Field Trip

Yes, approved.

Thanks,
Kim Marshall

From: Redmon, Shelia - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 4:13 PM

To: Marshall, Kim - HCH, Principal

Subject: hcs: Field Trip

Hi Kim:

I'have a request from FFA for 20 students and 2 advisors to attend the National FFA Convention - Indianapolis Indiana
Oct. 20-22.

If you approve the request, please just reply to this email and | will scan the document and include in the packet.
Thanks
Shelia



Henderson County FFA
To: Board of Education
From: Henderson County FFA
Item: National FFA Convention

Request: Overnight Trip

The Henderson County FFA is requesting permission for twenty
students and two advisors to attend the National FFA Convention,

in Indianapolis, Indiana, from October 20 — 22, 2010.



